
Lisa Beally 

From: Bob Shluzas

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 5:19 PM

To: esqcdeclarations

Subject: RE: ICC-ES Quality Control Declaration

Attachments: scan0071.pdf
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Dear Mr. Anderson, 
I have today completed, signed and scanned the attached copy of the ICC-ES Quality Control Declaration for 
Aerosmith Fastening Systems’ ER-5667. The Declaration is required under the terms of your accreditation by 
the American National Standards Institute (ANSI). 
Should there be any questions, please call me. 
Sincerely, 
Robert J. Shluzas 
President 
Aerosmith Fastening Systems 
Cell phone: (321) 262-9077 
Bus. Phone: (317) 243-5959 
  

From: esqcdeclarations [mailto:esqcdeclarations@icc-es.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 4:06 PM 
To: Bob Shluzas 
Subject: ICC-ES Quality Control Declaration 
  

March 20, 2009 
  
  
Dear Evaluation Report Holder: 
  
ICC Evaluation Service, Inc. (ICC-ES), is sending you, as an attachment to a separate e-
mail which will be arriving shortly in your mailbox, the annual “Quality Control Declaration” 
for your ICC-ES evaluation report.  We are required, under terms of our accreditation by the 
American National Standards Institute (ANSI), to obtain completed copies of this form every 
year from certain of our report holders.  Once the form arrives, we ask that you fill it in 
electronically, provide details (if necessary) in your e-mail cover message, and return the 
form to us as an attachment within thirty days.  The completed form should be returned to 
the following e-mail address:  esqcdeclarations@icc-es.org  
  
We realize the Quality Control Declaration will be going to some companies whose 
evaluation report was just recently issued or reissued.  If this is the case with you, we ask 
that you bear with us and note that the questions in the declaration only apply to the period 
since your current report was issued. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you are the contact for more than one evaluation report, 
you will be receiving a separate form for each individual report.  We look forward to 
receiving your prompt response. 
  
Sincerely, 
  



Stuart Anderson 
Quality Systems Administrator 
ICC Evaluation Service, Inc. 
5360 Workman Mill Road 
Whittier, California 90601 
tel. 562-699-0543, ext. 3272 
fax 562-695-4694 
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